Aspia Jannat

From: rosemary clark

Sent: 09 January 2019 13:59

To: Planning Policy

Subject: thickthorn close development brief
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Being residents of Thickthorn Close for many years we strongly object to the envisaged access the planning
department has put forward.The close is unsuitable to take the type of traffic,well intentioned how it seems
will only act infuture as a main entrance,as you point out the pimary route is very close to the island
junction that carries fast moving traffic.Please register our objections in this matter and think again where
else you can make sensible access to the site.

Yours faithfully Norton and Rosemary Clark -



